Melanie Ward, City Manager

Roger Smith, Public Works Director
Mike McELhaney, Police Chief
Don Belden, Fire Chief

114 S. Maple St.
Nowata, OK 74048

Office: 918-273-3538
Fax: 918-273-0747

June 3 2025

Dear Community Members,

| hope this letter finds you well. As part of our commitment to
transparency and public awareness, we are pleased to provide you with
the most current Consumer Confidence Report regarding our local water

system.

For the latest details on water quality and safety, please visit the following
link: http://sdwis.deq.state.ok.us/DWW/CCReports/0K1021503.pdf

This report contains essential information about the quality of our drinking
water, including test results, sources, and any important notices. We
encourage all residents to review this document and reach out with any

guestions or concerns.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. If you require

further information or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
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Nowata Municipal Authority
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